
 

 

 

 

 

 

First call for DAGENE Meeting 2020 
09.01.2020, Budapest-Debrecen 

Dear DAGENE Members, 

Dear Friends! 

 

We hope all of you are doing great. 

According to the kind organization achieved by Prof. Peter Chrenek our last Annual Meeting 

in Castle in Topolčianky, Slovakia was a great success with rich programs. 

 

Let us inform you that our next Annual Meeting will be - as it is usually done - combined 

with scientific conference, and field trip in Austria again, in town Vienna in June. 

(Assembly should be scheduled before May due to Hungarian law about civil organizations 
According to the Statutes of association, a member may also attend the Assembly Meeting by 

electronic means and exercise his / her rights [Conference Assembly]. Members will be 

informed later of the agenda and date of that Assembly). 

 

The preliminary program for the upcoming DAGENE meeting is as it follows: 

 

June 3rd 2020 

 Arrival 15:00 – 18:00 

 to Thalheim - Vienna 

 

June 4th 2020 

9:00-16:00 

Opening of Annual Meeting at the University of Life Sciences, Vienna 

Presentation of scientific papers and posters. 

 

June 5th 2020 

9:00-15:00 

Technical tours (visit of Zoo Schönbrunn with the “Tirolerhof” – ex situ, in vivo 

presentation of rare Austria breeds) 

 

We hope your presence and intensive common participation on this joint meeting will 

facilitate further networking. Do not hesitate to invite your colleagues as possible new 

DAGENE members to take part on it. Newer and more precise information as well as the 

registration form will be sent to every DAGENE members in the near future.  

 

As an actual topic which would encourage colleagues in preparation of their papers will be: 

 

“Animal genomics for rare breeds” 
 

Our Journal (Danubian Animal Genetic Resources) has become a well-known landmark for 

all of us. This journal is waiting for manuscripts from all oral presentations of Annual 

Meeting (abstracts of poster presentations will be published in the conference brochure only). 



 

At the same time, the journal does not refrain from publishing other manuscripts that have not 

been lectured since it is the official publication medium of DAGENE members. Allow us to 

remember you to prepare your papers according to the enclosed instructions [DAGR Journal 

Guidelines 2020.docx and DAGR Manuscript Example 2020.docx], and submit them also by 

20.03.2020. Papers should be submitted in an electronic form to the President of Editorial 

Board, Prof. Ante Ivanković (aivankovic@agr.hr) and a copy to our secretary 

(postaj@agr.unideb.hu) as subject of e-mail is to be written “Dagene manuscript 2020”). 

Editors thank all authors, especially the newer members for their cooperation. 

 

We wish you good health and time for preparation, and say thanks for your advices and 

cooperation also in advance. 

 

All regular individual DAGENE members, who has not yet fulfilled his membership fee 

payment obligations are kindly asked to pay the actual membership fee for 2019 and 2020 

before the meeting, in advance via bank transfer (quoting „DAGENE membership fee 2019 or 

2020‟ and the name(s) of the members(s)). The membership fee is 10 Euros per year for 

individual members, the same since 2012. Colleagues can let make the bank transfer tax-free 

(SEPA) in Euros to the Euro-account of DAGENE: 

name of account owner: DAGENE-DUNAMENTI ÁLLATF.GÉNMEG.EGY. 

currency: Euro - Euro account number: 11763055-40146883-00000000 

name of bank: OTP Bank 

IBAN: HU52 1176 3055 4014 6883 0000 0000 

BIC (SWIFT) code: OTPVHUHB 

currency HUF – HUF account number: 11705008-20464668-00000000 

Institutional membership fee is 80 Euros per year. Invoice will be issued and posted to our 

institutional members soon. 

 

Newer and more precise information will be sent to every DAGENE members in the near 

future. 

 

We want every member a happy and successful New Year! 

 

 

 

 

 

  

…………………………….. ………………………..………. 

Dr. András Gáspárdy Dr. János Posta 

President of DAGENE Secretary of DAGENE 
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